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Friday 26th May 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

 

After the excitement of the bank holidays, it has been good to get back to our more normal timetable this 

past fortnight. I would like to share a warm welcome to our new family with Ivy joining Ash Class.  

 

Children in Pine Class have been practising their clay skills in art and design lessons. They have created and 

painted their own animals. Don’t they look great! 

  

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children from across the school always look forward to our 

Open the Book collective worship times. The volunteers from 

Holy Trinity are retelling the Bible story of Joseph over three 

parts for the rest of term. Their last visit saw many of the 

children dressed up as Joseph’s brothers and having lots of fun 

acting out the story.  

 

Thank you to children across the school for nurturing the crops 

in our gardening area.  
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Our Year 5&6s joined up with their friends from Thundridge earlier in the week for a trip to Amaravati 

Buddhist Temple. Children took part in a tour of the temple, a guided meditation and even got to meet some 

of the monks. Well done to our children who were respectful and showed their curiosity by asking excellent 

questions.  

 

      
 

I hope you all enjoy a sunny and happy half term. We will see the children back at school on Monday 5th 

June at 8.45am. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bridgman  

 

Key Dates 

 
7th-9th June    Kingswood School Journey 

Tuesday 13th June   Dogs Trust assembly and workshop pm 

Friday 16th June    2.45pm FOT meeting 

15/6, 22/6, 29/6, 6/7   Oak class swimming at Hartham 

Friday 30th June    Ash/Pine sports day at Tonwell 

Friday 30th June    FOT Summer Fair 2.30pm – 4.30pm 

Friday 7th July    Oak sports afternoon at Thundridge 

Tuesday 18th July   Y6 to The Edge 

Wednesday 19th July   2.45pm Y6 Leavers’ assembly 

Thursday 20th July   Last day of term finish at 1.15pm 


